
Turkey Talk Committee Report 7/28/10

 Committee reviewed and edited articles for summer 2010 issue.

 Committee produced the summer 2010 issue. Distributed early July. Received  
several compliments via email to the Turkey Talk address.

 Turkey Talk Committee worked with the Finance Committee on the  
2010/2011Turkey Talk budget. Trina provided the committees estimates on  
increased page number and mailing rates. Discussion ensued with the  
committees on these amounts. Turkey Talk Committee decided that we could  
afford two 20 page issues and two 24 page issues for 2010/2011. The increase  
issues will probably be the spring and fall issues when content has been the  
highest.

 Worked on annual Turkey Talk presentation for the Leadership Weekend.

 As a reminder the fall 2010 issue deadline is August 17, 2010.  Always need  
articles and/or photos!!!


